
In Reply Refer To:  671/14A 

Subject:  South Texas Veterans Health Care System Resident VA Verification 

Dear Resident:  

To facilitate creating computer codes, and a VA email, we must know whether you’ve ever been at a VA 

facility, in any capacity. Please indicate below. 

Your name: ______________________________________________________________________ 

UTHSCA Program Name:  ____________________________________________________

o I have NOT been at any VA, in any capacity

o I have been at a VA (to include San Antonio).

 Dates: _____________________________________________________

 Which VA: _________________________________________________

 Purpose: ___________________________________________________

 Do you have a PIV badge from another VA and what is the expiration 
date? ________________________________________ 

Failure to provide this information can result in a delay in gaining computer codes and ultimately the 

PIV ID card.  If you have a PIV card from another VA, please bring that with you if it's still active. 

Should you have additional questions or concerns, please call Robin Risemas, Office of Associate Chief 

of Staff for Education, at 210-617-5109, or email:  robin.risemas@va.gov 

We look forward to meeting you and would like to welcome you to South Texas Veterans Health Care 

System. 

Robin Risemas 
Graduate Medical Education Program Manager
ACoS for Education 
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